
Project Update: January 2017 
 
As per the project proposal, we have completed the construction of fisher net repairing sheds 
in two villages. Yesterday our first shed was opened with local community in one village, and 
the opening fisher net repairing shed at the second village will be organised by the community 
tomorrow. 
 
Please find the attached photos of shed opening ceremony and my presentation at IUCN 
World Conservation Congress held at Hawaii, USA in September 2016, where I presented our 
organisation's activities to international audience, and the website of project progress is 
attached hereby. 
 
All the project activities with monthly progress is available in this link at our website 
 

 
Left: First meeting at the newly constructed shed. Right: OMCAR and villagers agreed for 
seagrass conservation and sustainable fishery. 
 

 
Left: Vallavanpattinam group photo. Right: OMCAR presentation at IUCN WCC 2016 Hawaii 

USA. 

http://omcar.org/user/Conservation.aspx?ID=31

